R. Gonzalez Management Inc. (RGM)

Student Financial Aid Services
Phone No.
(323) 730-8700
3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Suite G
Fax No.
(323) 730-8701
Los Angeles, CA 90016-4400
Web Page
http://www.rgmsms.com
RGM Memo
Date: 
March 21, 2019


To:

School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Upcoming Enhancements to the FSA ID
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO March 21, 2019

An Electronic Announcement was posted on March 20, 2019, announcing upcoming enhancements to the FSA ID. On March 31, 2019, they will implement several enhancements to improve the FSA ID experience. The FSA ID—a user-created username and password—is required for students, parents, and borrowers to authenticate their identity and access their federal student aid information online. The websites and applications that use an FSA ID to log in are fafsa.gov, the myStudentAid mobile app, StudentLoans.gov, NSLDS student access, StudentAid.gov, the application for borrower defense to Loan Repayment, and the Federal Student Aid Feedback System. All enhancements will be implemented on March 31, 2019, with the exception of the Student Loans.gov website--that enhancement will be implemented during the period of April 5-7, 2019. The announcement also provides information on Log in with verified mobile phone number, additional enhancements, and contact information, if you have any questions. We have provided the link to the Electronic Announcement below.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/032019UpcomingEnhancementstotheFSAID.html
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